
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 21 2024, at 

10:00 a.m., to hear any reasons for or against the vacation of, and to examine an 

unimproved right-of-way generally described as follows: 

 

THAT PART OF BURLINGTON AVENUE LYING EAST OF COLUMBIA STREET 

AND NORTH OF LOT 12 IN BLOCK 7 IN ARTHUR T. MCINTOSH AND 

COMPANY’S OGDEN HIGHLANDS, IN LISLE TOWNSHIP, DUPAGE COUNTY, 

ILLINOIS. 

 

The public hearing will commence at the southeast corner of Columbia Street and 

Burlington Avenue at 10:00 a.m., and may be continued at the site of said road to be 

examined.  Questions or comments may be directed to the undersigned at (630) 964-0057, 

or by mail to 4719 Indiana Avenue, Lisle, IL  60532. 

 

     /s/  Ed Young 

     Highway Commissioner 

     Lisle Township Road District 

 

 

 


